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April 2024 

 

Cowley Hill Primary School – Class Teacher with benefits 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Teacher at Cowley Hill Primary School. 

 

This post is to work with one of our newly appointed Assistant Headteachers, in a year 

6 class and share the class responsibility.  This means that this class will have two 

teachers!  You will team teach in the mornings and then you will release the Assistant 

Headteacher for leadership time during the afternoons.  We offer the full pay scale 

range for this post from M1 to UPS3 and possible TLR for the right candidate. 
 

In our most recent OFSTED (October 2021) Cowley Hill Primary School was recognised as a ‘Good’ 

school at the heart of the community. We are a fully inclusive school with strong cultural diversity.  

 

We have an excellent, well-equipped and resourced working environment.  Classrooms are rich in 

technology, including their own set of chrome books, and resources to enhance children’s learning 

experiences.  We have extensive school grounds, including a large pond with dipping platform and a 

Forest School area. 

 

Behaviour at the school is excellent, allowing teachers to teach, and pupils to learn. We are constantly 

evaluating our practices, striving to create the very best learning opportunities for our children. We 

are a forward thinking school where staff are encouraged to take on responsibility and new challenges 

in a ‘can do’ culture.  

 

We have happy and well-behaved pupils who enjoy their learning. Children’s self-worth and self-esteem 

are developed through a strong, praise-based culture. We have a thriving School Council, Eco Warriors 

and Sports Ambassadors with representatives from across the school. 

 

We are looking for a team player whom we will support to develop their practice and future teaching 

career.  We have a really friendly and supportive staff team, who are ready to welcome a new member 

to our school.  If you want to make a difference to the children you work with and you would like to 

continue to further your own professional practice then please contact us to arrange a visit and see us 

in action. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Jon Hood 

Headteacher 

tel:41180

